
 

 

 
March 18, 2014 
 
     BY COURIER & RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0420 - Panhandle NPS 16 Replacement (Lakeshore) 
 
Union has reviewed Board Staff’s submissions regarding the construction of the proposed pipeline.  
Union acknowledges Board Staff’s support for the application, and agrees that no concerns have been 
raised regarding the project. Union can also accept the proposed conditions of approval. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
William T. Wachsmuth, 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
:mjp 
 
 
cc: Pascale Dugay 

Zora Crnojacki  


